
 

 

STATE CHAMPIONSHIPS AND SPRING CUP 

Covid Safe Competition Rules 

 

• Please to not attend if you are feeling unwell or showing any symptoms 

•     Please complete contact tracing information at the entrance 

• Only one spectator allowed per skater  

 

• Apart from family groups all skaters, coaches and spectators should where possible maintain 1.5 

metres distancing 

 

• Skaters should arrive in costume 

 

• Change rooms are to be used for a quick change of costumes only 

 

• No registration desk will be available, any issues please let your coach know in a timely manner 

to allow them to inform a SAISA official 

 

• Hair and makeup to be done prior to arrival at the rink this includes skaters doing singles and 

synchro or double teamer 

 

• No team meetings to be held within the arena 

 

• Coaches should stand 1.5 metres apart during warm up sessions (SAISA is organising the removal 
of the glass/Perspex by the ice entry point) Coaches may also use the small ice 

 

• All spectators to ensure they are 1.5 metres apart where possible and must remain seated 
during the team or skater’s performance 

 

• Presentation may be on ice, however there will be no presentation of medals. Synchro  

medals will be given to the Team Manager to distribute later and Single skaters will take their 

own medal from a container on the barrier 

 

• No person other than SAISA officials are to be under the grandstand during presentations. 

Photographs should be taken from the grandstand or outside the arena 

 

• Please follow the direction of SAISA officials or their designated Covid Marshals 

 

• Any person breaching these rules may be asked to leave  

 

 


